
We are excited to announce that the name of our primary care practices will be changed to 
reflect our connection with a leading system of care. As you may know, our practices are 
already part of the Beth Israel Lahey Health System. Now, we’re updating our names to proudly 
show our connection to this leading system of care. 


What does this mean for me? 


While our names are changing, you can still count on us for the same level of care and service 
delivered by the same team. Here’s what you can expect:

 

• You will continue to receive the same great care you are used to. 

• Your doctor, nurses and other care team members will remain the same. 

• You will still access your health information through your existing patient portal. 

• While our signs, paperwork and phone greetings will soon change, you may still see our 

former practice name from time to time. 

 
Why are the names being changed? 

 
We want our current and future patients to know that we are part of Beth Israel Lahey Health, a 
health care system that’s focused on making our patients and communities healthier. When you 
are a patient of ours, you have the support of our world-class hospitals and specialists and a 
complete network of health care services. Read more about BILH at www.bilh.org. 

 
As always, we thank you for trusting us with your care.  

http://www.bilh.org
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